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30 August 2013

Dear Alec

RE: Confirmation Hearing 30 August 2013 — proposed appointment of
Mr Mark Stokes to the position of Chief Executive

I write to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 30 August regarding the
above. Thank you for the prompt notification of the Panel’s view.

| am absolutely delighted to receive confirmation from you of the Panel's
recommendation to proceed with Mr Stoke’s appointment to Chief
Executive for the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Norfolk.

| intend to proceed with this appointment with effect from Monday 21
October.

| am grateful to the panel for their time and the manner in which the
hearing took place.

Yours sincerely

Stephen W Bett
Police and Crime Commissioner for Norfolk



